
 

Dear Members, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be opening on Saturday, May 23, 2020 for                
our ​50​th Summer at Terrytown Country Club (TCC). This is not the way we planned to                
celebrate our 50​th​ Anniversary but we are all in this together! 

In order to maintain the safest possible environment for our members and staff, we              
will follow the recommended guidelines set forth by the State of Louisiana and             
Jefferson Parish. TCC will enforce the following protocol until further notice. This            
protocol is expected to be followed by all members and staff while at TCC.  

● Upon entering the gate, all members must: 
1. Undergo a temperature scan; 
2. Answer a brief symptoms survey; and, 
3. Read and sign the agreement to follow the Phase 1 protocol (this is done              

on the first visit only). 
● To ensure a “touchless” sign-in procedure, adult members will present a picture            

id to the front desk attendant. The attendant will highlight the member(s)            
name(s) on the sign-in roster. 

-   ​Current 2020 Membership Application must be on file and dues paid in full  
    to access TCC amenities. 

Additional measures taken for the duration of Phase 1: 

● No guests or parties will be allowed. 
● The lounge, BBQ Pits, grill area, cabana, and children’s playground will be            

closed.  
● All tables have been set up to implement the safe distancing guidelines –             

please do not move the tables. 
● No more than 10 people will be allowed per sitting area. 
● Several hand sanitizing stations have been set up in various locations. 
● Restrooms will be cleaned each hour. 
● Tables and chairs on the deck area are to be cleaned before each use. 
● Only closed-container foods and drinks will be served at the concession           

stand. (No microwaved foods.) 
● No cash will be exchanged at the Concession stand. Punch-cards will be sold             

by the managers in $5 and $10 increments. 



● The concession customer counter will be wiped down in between customers. 
● Only the concession worker and the manager will be allowed into the            

concession stand. 

Here is what you can do: 

● Maintain the six-foot social distancing rule with non-family members. 
● Encourage and remind your children of social distancing and hand washing. 
● Pool toys should stay in your child’s possession and brought home daily. 
● Do not move any tables. 
● Ensure that no more than 10 people are sitting in your table area. 
● Use hand sanitizer before entering the bathrooms or when approaching the           

concession stand window. 
● If you need ice in your ice chest, go to the concession window and the               

worker will give you ice. 

Reminders: 

● No guests or parties during Phase 1. 
● You will not be able to cook on site – please plan accordingly. 
● You will not have access to the beer machine as it is located in the lounge,                

please bring your own adult beverages. 
● These changes are temporary! 

 
We hope you understand the necessity for these changes and we look forward to seeing you                

soon! 
 
 


